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September 24, 2024 

Dear Parents: 

I pray your children have had a smooth beginning to the 24/25 school year.  We have had many new students 

join our IOPCS family.  The growth of the school is a testament to the commitment provided by all stakeholders 

of the school.  The continued support of our parents, students, teachers and church community sustain Infant of 

Prague Catholic School’s rich academic distinction.   

Please know I have enjoyed serving you as the IOPCS principal over the past school year.  Unfortunately, it has 

become necessary for me to change roles. Beginning October 1, I will be serving in a part-time capacity.   My 

hope is your support continues throughout the year as we search for a new principal.   

During this transition, Dr. Cauley will continue to serve as the Dean of Students and Mrs. Bernal will be the 

Active Administrator for the duration of the 24/25 school year.  I will continue to conduct teacher observations 

and provide support to parents regarding academic concerns.   

I appreciate your support and look forward to the continued success of our amazing school.   

Very Respectfully Submitted,  

Maria Laskowski Johnson 

Maria Laskowski Johnson 
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